HERA Christmas celebration tonight!
#dundeewestend

Happy
Christmas!

All are welcome along to Harris Education and Recreation Association’s free
Christmas celebration event at The Vine, Magdalen Yard Road tonight — Friday
2nd December — from 7pm to 9pm.

Pop in to enjoy some seasonal refreshments and learn about adult learning
opportunities through HERA who run evening classes in Harris Academy and
other West End venues.

Classes include Pilates, Needle Felting, Drawing and Painting and various
languages, and will start again in early 2023.

No need to book for this free event, please just come along and bring a
friend!

See more at www.facebook.com/events/811294286877667
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